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            Steel Center CTC 

565 N Lewis Run Rd Jefferson Hills PA 1502 

412-469-3200 

Mcastelli@Steelcentertech.com 

 

 

Dear students, 

 Good Afternoon Automotive Technology. I hope all of you are doing well and staying sane 

stuck at home. This is a difficult time for our country, our state and our school but our industry is 

one of the most resilient out there. It is not a time to panic but a chance to capitalize on an 

unfortunate situation. While the school Itself is officially closed, distance learning will now be 

implemented. Every Instructor has been asked to continue instruction to the best of their ability. 

 I have made the decision to help all of you improve your employability through our 

partnership with Ford motor company. While other students around the country are doing 

remediation and busy work, we will be completing factory training that will connect you with 

dealerships soon enough.  I said we because I will also be participating that way if you have any 

questions, I will be able to help. All of you are aware of the training that I am referring to but will 

need help signing up. The following information is what is expected of you in the next week. 

1. Tenth, eleventh and twelfth grade students that are NOT working in a garage will be 

required to complete a total of 12 hours of training by the end of Friday the 3rd. I 

recommend logging in every day for 2-2.5 hours of training. This training material is 

designed by technicians for the use of future technicians so do not be alarmed of the 

time commitment. This time will pass smoothly with our interest level of cars doubling as 

inspiration.  

2. Twelfth graders and individuals currently working in the field will be required to complete 

at least 4 hours of YOUR training, (Toyota, Honda, Hyundai, Nissan, etc.) If you cannot 

access your training, you will need to participate in Ford training for the time being. As 

previously discussed, you will also need to keep a log of the cars you work on with a 

description of the repairs performed. This log will also be due Friday the 3rd.  
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Visit Highschool.fordservicetraining.com  

 

 

1. Click register in the bottom right hand corner and 

enter the code shown. 
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2. Fill in all fields to create an account.  

3. DO NOT FORGET THE PASSWORD! 

Write it done and save it. 
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4. You should now have access to your own personal training path.  

 
5. From this screen you can begin your training. I recommend going in order as it progressively 

gets more technical. If you pick Ford motor Company, you will see most of the units have 

times related to them so you will credit accordingly. See the example provided. 

 



 

                        Instructions for logging on to training and registering. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Complete the modules at your own pace but pay attention to the deadline. You will need to 

send a screen shot of your progress by Friday the 3rd. I need to see progress and your name. 

you may use the snipping tool or take a picture of it and E-mail it to me at the address 

provided. I look forward to seeing all of you soon.  


